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April 17th, 2022                     Newsletter 
 

 

Meeting # 738 on Sunday April 17th, 2022 
 will be held at  

The Calvin Presbyterian Church, 
 1114 Auger Ave, Sudbury,  

 
Doors will be open at 12:00 with the formal part of the meeting starting at 1:00 

 Trading Session to follow at about 1:30 and we should be finished by 3:00 
 

 

 
President's Message: 

BYOM 

Bring your own mug 

 

 

 
 

Has kindly donated a Keurig Coffee Maker. The club will have Coffee Mate and Sugar  

Price for Coffee or Hot Chocolate per Pod $1.00 

 

 
 

Regards, Richard. 
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News from the Silver Bug: 

 

Total global silver demand is expected to reach an all-time high of 1.112 billion ounces in 2022 driven mainly 

by record silver industrial fabrication, forecast to grow by 5% as silver's use expands in both traditional and 

critical green technologies, according to data from the Silver Institute in Washington DC. 

 

Total global silver supply is projected to rise by 7% to 1.092 billion ounces in 2022, mainly from mine 

production, which is forecast to grow 7% to a six year high this year. After shifting to a market deficit in 2021 

for the first time in six years, the silver market is expected to record a supply shortfall of 20 million ounces this 

year. Silver recycling should be more modest in 2022, with volumes likely to advance by 3%,with the rise 

entirely due to higher industrial recycling. 

 

Coin Award: 

A US silver bullion coin commemorating the woman's suffrage movement won first place in the 2022 Coin of 

the Year's " Most Historically Significant Coin" category. 

The one-dollar, .999 silver coin celebrates the 100th anniversary of the ratification of the 19th Amendment, 

which stated: " The right of citizens of the United States to vote shall not be denied or abridged by the United 

States or by any State on account of sex." 

The obverse (heads) design shows profiles of three women, each wearing a hat to symbolize the styles worn 

during decades of the suffrage movement. The woman in the foreground of the coin is wearing a hat with the 

year 2020, the year that the 19th Amendment was ratified by Congress. The reverse (tails ) design shows " 

2020" being dropped into a ballot box inscribed with " VOTES FOR WOMEN " on the box. 

The 400,000 - mintage coin is sold out from the US Mint, but is available on the secondary market for 

approximately 100.00 US dollars. 

The Coin of the Year awards program is an internationally conducted competition sponsored by World Coin 

News. 

 

Canadian Company joins the Silver Institute: 

Mag Silver is a Canadian development and exploration company based in Vancouver, British Columbia. It’s 

principal focus is the Juanicipio Project, jointly developed with Fresnillo Plc as the operator. The project is 

located in the Fresnillo Silver Trend in Mexico, one of the world's premier silver mining camps. 

Mag Silver Corp. trades on both the TSX (Toronto Stock Exchange) and the NYSE (New York Stock 

Exchange) under the symbol MAG. 

Yours truly did not make a purchase. 

 

Hope to see you all out at out next regular meeting at Calvin on April 17th. 

Stay safe and enjoy your hobby. 

 

Cheers 

Keith 
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Joke of the month  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our NBCC Executive Team 

 
President – Richard White (705) 691-7777 

Vice President – Gerry Doyon (705) 688-5997 
Secretary – Keith Godin (705) 566-1978 

Treasurer - Jerome Guenette (705) 507-3540 
Member at large – Manny Ranger 

Webmaster – Jean Belanger 
 

Special Mention 
 

Auctioneer – Dave Bruce 


